
INVITATION 

South Cambridgeshire Business Group 

  

 
  

Andrew Lansley CBE MP is pleased to invite you to the second meeting of his 
business group 

  

“What Funding and Support is available 
to Your Business?” 

  

2nd November 2012 

  

7:30am arrival for 8:00am start 

South Cambridgeshire Hall (SCDC HQ) 
Cambourne Business Park 

Cambourne, Cambridge, CB23 6EA 

  

FREE EVENT INCLUDING LIGHT CONTINENTAL BREAKFAST 
  

  

SPEAKERS 

  
Cllr Nick Wright – CEO Portfolio Holder for Planning & Economic Development at South Cambs District Council 

Andrew Lansley CBE – MP for South Cambridgeshire and Leader of the House of Commons 
Chris Hardy – Examplas: Where can South Cambs businesses look for funding?    

  
There will be then be a question and answer session – so please feel free to contribute! 

 
  

The speakers will be discussing the range of funding options available and how to determine which is the 
most appropriate. There will be an explanation of the Business Support Service being offered by SCDC.  

You will hear information on how to make your business ready to access funding.  
Plus the latest updates on Government initiatives for businesses 

 
 

Andrew Lansley said “It is important to me to support local businesses in South Cambridgeshire. This group is about 
fostering a dialogue between businesses, listening to the issues that matter to them, and helping them access useful 

information on a variety of issues.” 
  
 

 
Please note that spaces will be allocated on a first come first served basis 

To reserve your place email maria.crick@parliament.uk 
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